
 Parents Newsletter 

Summer Term 1 

Asalam Alaikum / Peace be upon you all, 

We pray you had a lovely break and we are very happy to see you all back in the nursery. 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to say a heartfelt thank you to all our parents/community who donated books, it 

was very much appreciated by the charity and the nursery.  

 

 

 

 

 

Parents are a child’s most important educators, therefore we strive to work in 

partnership with parents to promote the learning and development of all children.  

Parents views and concerns are central to our work in developing our service and in evaluating ‘what 

works’. Therefore, may we please request that all parents complete the evaluation form given to 

them and hand it back into the nursery. This allows us to see where our strengths lie and also the 

areas in which we need to improve, and ultimately how we can enhance the experiences of our 

children and their parents/carers.  

 

 

 

 

 

If your child/ren has outgrown the following items of clothing please donate them to 

the nursey: underwear, bottoms (such as leggings/tracksuits) & tops (blouse, shirts & t-

shirts). 

To make school transitions easier for our pre-schoolers we are looking for school uniforms; sweaters, 

cardigans, shirts, t-shirts with logos so children can wear them in the role play area and get used to 

the idea of wearing uniforms.  

 

Book collection  

Parent Evaluation 

Spare Clothes & School Uniforms Wanted 

re-schoolers school applications 

 



  

 
 

If your child attends nursery with a free place through funding from 

the council, we would like to remind you that there is a 60p per day 

charge for snacks. 

 

 

 

We are committed to promoting healthy foods 

and eating habits that ensure healthy growth and development of children. We 

would appreciate it if all parents pack a healthy nutritious lunch box. 

We ask that you do not pack chocolate, crisps, cakes or sweets. If you would like 

to pack a treat every now and again, why not try an oat based biscuit or cake 

such as flapjack as this releases energy more slowly. 

We also would like to inform you we have a child who has a nut allergy and request parents not to 

put any nuts or nut products in their child’s packed lunch.  

 

 

We ask that the children do not bring in toys from home into the nursery, as we cannot be held responsible for any of 

these items should they be lost or broken. 

The children will get the opportunity to ‘show and tell’ things from home through arranged days later on in the term.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All the staff would like to wish everyone many openings and acceptance during the blessed month 

of Ramadan. Thank you for taking the time to read our newsletter. If you ever have any questions 

or concerns, please don’t hesitate to talk to us.  

 

From all the staff at Happy Children Nursery 

Dates for your Diary 
 
 

 
 
 

 
May Day Bank Holiday closure 3rd May 2021 

             Eid al Fitr Wednesday 12th May closure (subject to moon sighting) 
Nursery Closed for May half term 31st May - 4th June 2021 
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Snack Charges 
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Toys from home 

re-schoolers school applications 

 


